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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Malo ‘e Lelei, Bula 
Vinaka, Fakalofa lahi atu, Namaste, Ni Hao, Kamusta.


Dear Parents/Caregivers	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Week 9

DUFFY ROLE MODEL ASSEMBLY


Each year, Duffy Books in Homes Role Models will help give out almost 
650,000 books in the hope of improving literacy and securing a better future 

for the upcoming generation of Aotearoa New Zealand children who need it 
most.  The Role Model programme is one of our most popular and valuable 
assets in terms of the benefits for Duffy students.  It is a pivotal way of 

promoting our message “It's Cool to Read and Cool to Achieve”.


Duffy Role Models from all walks of life give out books to Duffy kids from the 
Far North right through to Southland during Role Model assemblies.


This week, we were honoured to have representatives from “The Warehouse” 
who are our Duffy Book Sponsors join us at our Duffy Role Model Assembly.  We 

were privileged to also have New Zealand children’s entertainer, Suzy Cato 
come in to speak to our students at assembly.  Suzy is best known as the host 

of several New Zealand children’s television programme.

More  photos will be posted on our school website and Facebook page.



Yours sincerely,


R W Maddren

Principal 

EASTER WEEKEND

A reminder that school will be closed over the Easter Weekend break as listed 

below:


School will continue as normal on Wednesday 3rd April.

Fri 29th Mar - Good Friday
Mon 1st Apr - Easter Monday
Tues 2nd Apr - Easter Tuesday

LOST PROPERTY

If your child/ren didn't bring their school jumper or jacket home, 

please have them check the designated lost property classrooms 
for their belongings.  There is an increase in the number of 

school jumpers and jackets left around the school grounds 
during break times and after school.

THANK YOU MDCAT & IOSIS

We would like to thank Josh our SWiS who was 
able to source some hats for our students at 

school.  These hats were donated by his 
colleagues and friends at MDCAT and Iosis.

On Monday, our Future Young Leaders were 

presented their hats giving Josh the opportunity 
to have a motivational talk to them.


We would like to thank MDCAT and Iosis for sponsoring our hats.  Our Future 
Young Leaders look great in them and lots of students are being Sun Smart and 

happily wearing them around the school.

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR TERM 1

Wednesday 10th April - Senior School Swimming Fun Day


Friday 12th April - End of Term 1




